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Pursuant to MS 3.197 the cost of preparing this report was approximately $30. 
 
 
Statutory Authority: Minnesota Session Law 2008c199s4 
 
 
REPORT: 
There are no Board of Physical Therapy disciplinary actions against physical 
therapists whose conduct resulted in physical harm to a patient, as the result of 
statutory changes made in the 2008 legislative session to MS 148.75 and 148.76, 
subdivision 2. 
 
 
 
Reference: 2008 Session Laws, Chapter 199 
Sec. 4. BOARD OF PHYSICAL THERAPY REPORT. 
    By January 15, 2010, the Board of Physical Therapy must report to the legislature 
any disciplinary actions taken against physical therapists whose conduct resulted in 
physical harm to a patient, only if that conduct was a result of the statutory changes 
made in the 2008 legislative session to Minnesota Statutes, sections 148.75 and 
148.76, subdivision 2. 
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